PENNSYLVANIA

AMERICAN WATER

March 28, 2022

Dear Guidance Counselor:

Pennsylvania American Water is proud to announce the kickoff of its Annual Stream of
Learning Scholarship Program, which provides scholarship assistance to students
charting a course of study in fields critical to the water and wastewater industry. New this
year, we have increased our scholarship award amount to $5,000 and expanded the
eligibility criteria to cast a wider net for potential applicants.

Eligible applicants must be pursuing 2- or 4-year college, university or technical school
degrees or certifications in environmental science, biology, engineering, chemistry or
DEP-certified water/wastewater operation programs. Qualified applicants must also
maintain a permanent residence in Pennsylvania and be attending a Pennsylvania
college, university or career/technical school in the 2022-2023 school year.

Applications must be submitted by April 30, 2022. Winners will be selected by a panel of
judges and be announced in May. More information and an online application form can
be found at https://www.amwater.com/paaw/news-community/careerstream.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in sharing this information about the Stream of
Learning Scholarship Program with your high school seniors. If you have additional
questions, please contact us a pa.communityrelations@amwater.com.

Sincerely,
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Laura Martin
Sr. Director of Government & External Affairs
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